
Your Health Matters: Book Discussion 
Tuesday September 19, 2023 from Noon-1 PM

Join staff from the Louis T. Graves Memorial 
Public Library, Kennebunkport Public Health 
Department and  The Kennebunkport 
Conservation Trust, as we discuss the book-

“Year of No Garbage: Recycling Lies, Plastic 
Problems and One Woman’s Trashy Journey 
to Zero Waste” by Eve O. Schaub

We will meet in the Graves Library Community 
Room to discuss current recycling practices 
being used, things to consider, resources in our 
community and much more! Join in to discuss 
changes you might consider making. Feel free 
to bring your lunch or snack!

Copies of the book will be available at Graves 
Library.  Not able to read the book in advance?  
Please join in the discussion.

Questions? Call Graves Library at 967-2778 or the Public 
Health Office at 967-4401


